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Vehicle stolen from Car Dealership

                                                 
On 04/05/2023, in the early morning hours, someone in a white, 
four door, RAM pickup with towing equipment, backed up to a used 
car sitting on the lot at Mid-Kansas Auto, 200 West First, Pratt, 
hooked onto a gray, 2015 Dodge Charger, valued in excess of 
$20,000.00, and drove away, stealing the vehicle.  A photograph 
of the suspect vehicle is attached and Police would ask that 
anyone recognizing the vehicle or having any information relating 
to the theft, call Police at 620.672.5551 or Pratt County 911.
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